
 

 

OFFICE OF THE GENERAL ACCOUNTANT 
 

 

NOTICE 

TO THE PUBLIC 
 

 

 

PLEASE BE INFORMED THAT THE OFFICE OF THE 

GENERAL ACCOUNTANT (OGA) WILL TRANSFER TO 

THEIR NEW OFFICE STARTING 27 JUNE 2022 AT THE 

14TH FLOOR OF THE SEC HEADQUARTERS, 7907 

MAKATI AVENUE, SALCEDO VILLAGE, BARANGAY 

BEL-AIR, MAKATI CITY (FORMER UCPB BUILDING). 

 

 

FOR ANY CONCERNS, PLEASE CONTACT US AT  

0961-6051968 OR EMAIL US AT 

SECOGA@SEC.GOV.PH 
              

 

LANDLINE TELEPHONE NUMBERS WILL BE 

ANNOUNCED ONCE AVAILABLE. 


